

President

Paul Entrekin

Vice President

Don Chipman

Secretary

Cissy Witt

Treasurer

Pete Frano

Operations

Pete McKanna

Past President

Butch Hansen

Board Members:

Jennifer Hight

Stacy Pruitt

Jill Hubbs

Stan Benard

Andrew DelGaudio

Sean Hollonbeck

City Representative

Lawrence Powell

Legal Advisor

Ed Holt

29 January 2021

Yvette McLellan

Deputy Finance Director 222 W Main St Pensacola, FL 32502

Ms. McLellan,

Yvette, please find listed below the scope of work for the <u>site work</u> in support of the Veterans Memorial Park restroom project.

> Site cleared and 12" of ground removed by City of Pensacola Parks & Recreation Department

The following site work includes:

- > Install 6" thick reinforced concrete pad per drawing
- > Install required plumbing which included sewer and water connections
- > Install re-pressurization to maintain 40-60- PSI
- > Install 1 3/4" secured water outlet
- > Provide & install Trailer PVC skirting
- > Install all electrical services required, which includes a new 200AMP Service from a Gulf Power Transformer located at 9th. & Romano Sts.

Total cost: \$50,000.00

Work to be performed by Phoenix Coatings, Inc., Pensacola, FL

Since ely,
Peter S. Frano

Treasurer, Veterans Memorial Park Foundation of Pensacola Contact vmpf@gmail.com or franosinnaples@gmail.com

Honoring the Fallen

Veterans Memorial Park Foundation of Pensacola

PO Box 12984 · Pensacola, FL 32591-2984

www.veteransmemorialparkpensacola.org